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Dear Committee Members: 
 
My name is Karol Gutierrez and I live in District 39.  The family is the foundation of society and that is 
why I cordially request the approval of the Trust Act.  I have a 12 year old son who depends only on me. 
We came to this country in search of opportunities and in search of the freedom this country offers.  I 
want to have the confidence that my rights are respected and that I can go to the police for protection 
without being afraid that they will share information with ICE who may deport me, leaving my son 
alone.  I believe that love for the family allows this law to protect us and keep the family together.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Karol Gutierre, DIstrict 39 
 


